
Minutes of the Regular Meeting of the Board of Education of the Prairie Spirit Division No. 
206 held in the Prairie Spirit School Division Office on Monday, March 6, 2006 
commencing at 8:30 a.m. 
 
Present for the meeting were Board Members Andrew Bergen, Sam Dyck, Norbert 
Hirschkorn, Bernie Howe, Harold Klassen, Merla McIntyre, Larry Pavloff, Cathy Taylor, 
Darrel Wiebe, Gerald Yausie, Evelyn Novak, Director of Education; Jim Shields, 
Superintendent of Finance and Administration; Scott Dyck, Principal, and Syd Laskowski, 
Vice Principal of Valley Christian Academy. 

 
Absent: Natalie Keewatin 

 
Chairperson Klassen called the meeting to order at 8:30 a.m. 

 
 1. Agenda  
   Howe    That the agenda be adopted as amended. 
         

Carried. 
  
  

 2. Minutes 
   Dyck That the February 20, 2006 minutes be adopted as presented. 
         

Carried. 
 

Ron Walter and Grant Drever joined the meeting at 8:45 to 9:20 to give 
a report on 15 passenger vans. 
 

3. 15-Passenger 
 Vans That we adopt the interim recommendations contained in the report to the 
Bergen board regarding the use of 15-passenger vans in Prairie Spirit School 
 Division; and That we revisit this issue following the release of 
 recommendations from SGI Highway Traffic Board.   

  Carried. 
 

 Sherri Stephanson joined the meeting at 9:20 to 10:00 to facilitate Board Norms. 
 

4. Closed 
Session That we go into closed session at 10:25 a.m. 
Hirschkorn    

         Carried. 
       

5. Closed 
 Session That we return from closed session at 10:59 a.m. 
Howe    

         Carried. 
6. Radisson 

Community That we uphold the original decision of the Saskatoon (West) School Division 
Bergen to maintain the closure of Radisson School and provide transportation of   

        students to Borden School. 
          Carried. 

7. Correspondence    
  Klassen            That we acknowledge receipt of the thank you card from Hague Elementary 

                  School. 
                Carried. 
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 8. Correspondence 
Taylor       That we acknowledge receipt of the letter from Michelle Bittner, library technician. 
      

         Carried. 
 
 Scott Dyck and Syd Laskowski presented a report to the board on VCA School. 
 
9. Adjourn 
  Hirschkorn          That the meeting be adjourned at 12:00 p.m.  Next meeting to be held on  

 March 22, 2006 at 9:00 a.m. at the Prairie Spirit School Division Office. 
in Warman        
        Carried. 

 
 
 
 
 

________________________ ____________________________________ 
Chairperson   Superintendent of Finance and Administration 
 
 
 
 


